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February 19, 2018 

Aloha Land Use Committee, 

I am urging you to vote for LU-40 and for LU-7. 

My name is Doris Lang. My husband and I have lived in Launiupoko for 10 years. We have experienced many 
illegal vacation rentals near our property and in our neighborhood. My neighbors and I have gone through the 
correct channels to object to rentals within our 500 ft of our property. We won the battle but lost to lack of 
enforcement by the county. Consequently, the STR is still renting. Please vote for more enforcement. 

I am also aware that the same neighbors are outside investors from the mainland. Please vote for the 5 year 
ownership before applying for a permit. 

We are overrun with illegal STR's in Launiupoko. They are ruining our pristine quiet neighborhood, they are taking 
away potential long term rentals that is much needed on the westside. 

With aloha, 
Doris Lang 


